
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from the Director’s Desk 

St. Paul’s Child Care Center 
 

Happy April!  

Our Easter Egg Hunt will be Thursday, April 18th. If you 

would like to donate plastic eggs, candy, or toys to put 

inside the eggs, please do so by April 11th. Anything is 

appreciated. Please see our attached letter from our 

lead chaplain. We would like to bring back children’s 

chapel services, his letter briefly explains what 

children’s chapel is about. Please let me know if you have 

any questions. –Miss Vanessa  

Important Dates: 

April:  

4/18: Easter Egg 

Hunt  

May: 

5/10: Mother’s Day 

Celebration  

5/27: Center Closed 

for Memorial Day  

 

Any Questions, 

please contact: 
 

Vanessa Garcia  

Director of Child Care 

(619) 239-6900 ext. 

3035 

vgarcia@stpaulseniors.org  

 

Ruth 

Corral 

Assistant Director of 

Child Care 

(619) 239-6900 ext.  

 

 

Staff Shout Out 
This month, we would like 

to give a shout out to Ms. 

Krisztina. Ms. Krisztina is 

one of our Hummingbird 

teachers and has been with 

St. Paul’s for six years. She 

gets work done and is very 

attentive to the children’s 

needs. Her coworkers enjoy 

working with her because 

of her pleasant and calm 

personality, which is very 

welcoming and calming for 

the children. We 

appreciate her positivity 

and are very fortunate to 

have her as one of our 

teachers.  
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